
NOTICE OF DEVELOPMENT  

PROPOSED MURAL TO SIDE EXTERIOR WALL OF WADE HOTEL 

 

Council has received a Development Application No 87/2024 for the addition 

of a mural to side exterior wall facing Church Street of the Wade Hotel at 42 

Pine Avenue, Leeton. 

 

The proposed development application can be inspected at Leeton Shire 

Council, 23-25 Chelmsford Place, Leeton between 8.30am to 5.00pm Monday 

to Friday for a period of 28 days from Friday 23 August 2024 to Friday 20 

September 2024. If you wish to make a written submission to Leeton Shire 

Council on the proposed development it must be received at Council by 

5.00pm on Friday 20 September 2024 or emailed to 

council@leeton.nsw.gov.au.  Please note that proposed development 

including mural design for exterior wall is available on Leeton Shire Council’s 

website www.leeton.nsw.gov.au.     

 

All submissions are public documents unless confidentiality is requested. 
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